We wanted to take a moment to give thanks to the management and the very talented team of instructors at Memorial School of Music.  As parents we have been incredibly pleased by the level of instruction our son has received at the school since he began guitar lessons at the tender age of 5!!  Everyone welcomed our son and were very accommodating and encouraging in order for a nervous 5 year old to feel comfortable!  Memorial School of Music is a very professional entity yet, it exudes a warm and inviting feeling, similar to that of a family!  Ms. Kay Cha runs a smooth operation and always works hard to accommodate students and parents when she is able.  We are content and grateful parents for the experience that our child has had with this school for the passed 5 years!  Our son has grown as a musician and he is encouraged and empowered by his teacher, Mr. Ehren who has a wonderful teaching style that keeps our son engaged!  In addition, our son also gets encouragement from the other instructors that he encounters during his time at the music school.  This type of atmosphere offers such a nurturing environment for all budding musicians who have been lead to Memorial School of Music!  Thanks again!  We so appreciate all that you do!    
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